
Thursday 22nd August

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands, waters and skies where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2024

Monday 26th August 45A, 56A, 56B at Reservoir High production

Tuesday 27th August 45A, 56A, 56B at Immigration Museum

Thursday 29th August Community meeting - 3.30pm in the staffroom

Monday 2nd of September 23A, 34A, 34B @ Organ Pipes National Park

Tuesday 3rd September 2025 Foundation, parent/caregiver/guardian information evening 6pm

Wednesday 4th September Whole school Professional Practice Day - pupil free day

Friday 6th September 23A, 34A, 34B @ Cricket Blast Tournament

Tuesday 10th September MSO Jams In Schools - whole school incursion

Wednesday 11th September School Council @ 6pm

Thursday 12th September Divisional Athletics

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Over the last two weeks we have been celebrating National Science Week and Children’s Book Week. It has been
lovely to see so many families being able to celebrate this with us at school. I know the book parade is one of the
highlights of the school year. Below are some photos of the events. We invited all of our 2025 Foundation students
to attend our book parade and some of them attended our Science Week open morning too.

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


It was just amazing how the year 1 and 2 students explored species survival through the use of animal
camouflage and mimicry.

Our Book week celebrations this
week have been lots of fun. A

big congratulations to our school
leaders, they entertained and ran

the parade like magic.

That was our best parade yet!





A BREATHTAKING CREATION!

I shared this with our community through Compass and also with all of our students at this week’s assembly, but I
want to celebrate the beautiful picture story book written and illustrated by Essie. Essie’s picture story book, ‘1
Marram, 2 Marram’ is bilingual in English and Woi-wurrung. We are so proud of you Essie!

TERM 3 SWIMMING

Two more weeks of swimming to go:
- Thursday 29th August
- Thursday 5th September



SMILE SQUAD

Smile Squad will be coming out to our school
next week. This is a free dental service for all
children in our school. They also offer a
mouth guard if the children play a contact
sport (don’t forget to tick this box).

Please use the QR code or link to complete
the forms for Smile Squad to see your child.

Please see QR code below:

or, this is the link:

https://dentalhealthservicesvictoria.snapforms.com.au/form/sdp-consent-form

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdentalhealthservicesvictoria.snapforms.com.au%2Fform%2Fsdp-consent-form&data=05%7C02%7CHayriye.Ali%40education.vic.gov.au%7C513871ee51d643ca60eb08dc749761e3%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638513440758885083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZgR8oMqv3nZbk2%2B2L%2BByP4RZUCBIATSxvgfyoIyxrBc%3D&reserved=0


VALUE AWARD WINNERS

PLAYGROUP

Playgroup is back up and running for 2024.

Thank you to Cassie, one of our school parents. Cassie will be running the
playgroup every Thursday from 9am - 11pm throughout the school year,
during the teaching terms.

Playgroup is free and we welcome our community to bring along their
preschool aged child/ children for some fun.

Playgroup runs in the new portable.



FUNDRAISING FOR OUR VERY OWN ROCK BAND AT RESERVOIR VIEWS.
Over the past 2 to 3 months, some very passionate students within our school have created their own rock band,
The Spider Heads. They have been practising at home and wanted to be able to have our own rock band at RVPS.

I loved the idea and have been working with The
Spider Heads on what we needed to make this
happen. After meeting with Miss Anna, a list was
created of what musical instruments we needed, next
was what we could do to fundraise for these.

It was decided that on the last day of term, Thursday
the 19th of September, we will have an out of uniform
day with a gold coin (or more) donation to pay for the
new instruments I have already purchased.

Why have we already purchased them? Because at
2:30pm on this day, The Spider Heads will be
performing to the entire school using our school rock
band instruments!!!

More information to come!

Last week we received NAPLAN results for Victorian schools. The results show that Victorian results are very
strong compared to other states and territories in Australia, with still areas for improvement. If you are interested to



going a bit deeper with 2024 NAPLAN data, please head to the Australian Curriculum, Assessment and Reporting
Authority website below:

https://www.acara.edu.au/reporting/national-report-on-schooling-in-australia/naplan-national-results

2025 FOUNDATION TRANSITION PROGRAM
We have finalised our dates for the 2025 Foundation Transition program.

Dates:

Session 1 9:00 – 10:00am Thursday 24th October

Session 2 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 31st October

Session 3 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 7th November

Session 4 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 14th November

Session 5 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 21st November

Session 6 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 28th November

Parent/Guardian Information Evening: Tuesday the 3rdSeptember at 6pm.

We will be running an onsite parent/guardian information evening here at school at 6pm on Tuesday the 3rd

September for all of our 2025 Foundation families. During this evening session we will discuss our orientation
program in more detail and be able to answer any questions families may have.

IF YOU KNOW YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN WILL NOT BE ATTENDING RESERVOIR VIEWS PRIMARY IN
2025
If you know your child/children will not be attending Reservoir Views Primary School in 2025 (this does not
include our current Year 6 students), can you please inform the office as soon as possible. This helps with our
2025 planning.

Kind regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal

https://www.acara.edu.au/reporting/national-report-on-schooling-in-australia/naplan-national-results





























